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Your gifts help patients at Henry Ford Eastwood Recovery Center!

Small changes can have a big impact on how a patient  fountain, lamp and CD player at the same time,
feels. Your gift made several small changes possible  providing a relaxing environment.
at Henry Ford Eastwood Recovery Center.

A picture hanging kit was also purchased so patients

Old and worn blankets were replaced with soft, candisplay and enjoy their artwork without damaging

warm fleece blankets. Patients expressed their the walls.

appreciation for the new blankets. One patient said,

“Since | had chemo, I'm always cold, but | was warm Simple changes like these happen because of

last night when | slept!” your generosity. You helped make recovery at the
center better for our patients and staff members.

In addition, the meditation room has a new outlet Thank you for being a hero, showing our patients...

adapter which allows patients to use the available they are not alone.
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Domestic violance workshops made possible because of you!

Thank you for your gifts that were used to support
domestic violence workshops in our communities.

Your donations helped purchase more than $5,000
worth of Meijer gift cards. The cards were an incentive
given to attendees who attended the workshops.

Domestic violence victims can be scared to get the

help they desperately need. The gift cards help increase
the attendance at the workshops. The purpose is to help
victims get out of their abusive relationships.

Workshop attendees learned about the warning signs of an
unhealthy relationship, how to support a friend or family
member who is in an abusive relationship, and the resources
available for domestic violence victims and their families.

Your gifts to the Domestic Violence Support Fund help
build awareness of domestic violence and are essential in
preparing women to rebuild their lives after leaving an
abusive situation. Thank you.

Thank you for supporting the health of people in your community!

Your generous gifts made it possible for Henry Ford Providence
Southfield Hospital to host a community outreach health fair for

the second year inarow.

The latest health fair focused on improving health and wellness
for families in our community, with an emphasis on women'’s health.
Donations helped provide free health screenings and educational

resources at the event.

Attendees also learned about the importance of monitoring their
blood pressure and received a free blood pressure check. Those
with high blood pressure received a blood pressure monitor and
were encouraged to see their doctor for further care.

At the fair, expectant mothers received prenatal health education, baby supplies and other essential items.
Families who were struggling were given boxes of nonperishable food items along with a backpack filled with
nutritious foods. In addition, 51 childrenreceived bike helmets and learned about the importance of wearing a

helmet while riding their bike.

Thanks to you, our community members are stronger, healthier and better prepared to face challenges.
Your continued support makes these programs possible!
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You made a big difference for cancer patients!

Thank you for your generous donations in 2024,
that helped 133 cancer patients in need through
$51,200 in financial assistance. Your gifts to the
Believe in Miracles Fund at Henry Ford CK Potluri
Cancer Center - Providence Southfield Hospital
and the Henry Ford Assarian Cancer Center -
Providence NoviHospital made this possible.

Your gifts provided essential needs for cancer

patients such as coverage for utility bills, groceries,

medical supplies and transportation for follow-up
appointments.

Because of you, these patients and their families
were able to focus on healing instead of the stress
and worry about their bills and expenses.

Each patient's situation was individually assessed by
our cancer social workers to ensure their needs were
determined confidentially and their assistance was
requested andreceived.

One patient, a single mother with a 4-year-old son,
shared how your support through the Believe in
Miracles Fund brought hope back into their lives.
She said, “The utility bills you helped to cover and
the gift cards for food and clothing lifted our lives!
Your kindness provided more thanjust financial
relief - it showed patients that there are people
who truly care.

Thank you for helping families in our community feel
supported and less alone during their cancer journey.
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Your gift can help save lives from breast cancer!

For most of us, amammogram is affordable. Our get prompt treatment, it will improve her chances

health insurance covers most of it. But there are of survival.

many women who can't afford a screening for

breast cancer. Please consider making a lifesaving gift today.
Your gift of:

Your gift of $200 will cover the cost of a
mammogram and reading for a woman in need. « %50 helps awoman in need
Your donation could possibly save the life of a
daughter, sister, mother or grandmother.

$100 covers half the cost of amammogram
%200 covers one mammogram and reading
$400 covers two mammograms and readings
$1,000 covers five mammograms and readings

Your help is critical for a woman who needs a
mammogram but cannot afford one due to
circumstances beyond her control. Your gift to
the MariaR. Lucarelli Endowment Fund at

To make your gift, please visit our secure website
Henry Ford Providence Novi Hospital and at henryford.com/providencegiving or scan the

Henry Ford Providence Southfield Hospital will UR code.
be used to cover the cost of amammogram and

reading for a person in need, but there is currently ©
a shortfallin funds to help.

o

A mammogram screening and reading can find
tumors that are too small to feel. If awoman can
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